SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Thursday, October 18, 2012
GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

[bookmark: _GoBack]There is a representative from the University of Michigan  in the library to meet with any juniors and seniors interested in learning more about U of M.  Please pick up a pass from Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office if you would like to attend.

If you haven’t picked up your pictures or student ID, they are available in the main office.  Picture retakes are scheduled for Tuesday, October 23rd.  If you are going on the field trip with Mrs. Justin that day and need your picture taken, please do so before you leave.  Picture envelopes are available in the main office.

Since 1947, the Voice of Democracy has been the VFW's premier scholarship program.  Each year, more than 50,000 high school students compete for more than $2.3 million in scholarships and incentives, including students here at Sault High.
 
Students compete by writing and recording a broadcast script on a theme.  This year's theme is, "Is Our Constitution Still Relevant?"  Any student at Sault High is eligible to participate.  Please see Mr. Folkersma, or Mr. Pioszak, for an entry form.  All entries must be turned in by October 29th. 

The SHACC is closed today and tomorrow to facilitate the move to the new clinic site. The SHACC will reopen Monday, October 22nd.  Please join us in celebration at an open house on Wednesday, October 24th from 3:00 - 7:00. Ribbon cutting is at 5:15. Refreshments will be served and everyone is welcome.

Attention students interested in swimming and diving:  There will be an informational meeting on Wednesday, October 24th at 3:00 p.m. in the Strahl Theater.  If you have any questions before hand, feel free to stop by Miss Vander Baan’s room 162.
Tomorrow is the final day to submit your Lake State application without a fee.  Please bring your completed application to the Counseling office before the end of the day.
The Varsity Blues and the Soo Coop Credit Union will be closed tomorrow.  Thank you for your understanding.

Attention Juniors and Seniors:  The application window for National Honor Society will be open  through Wednesday October 24.  You may apply if you have a 3.3 GPA or higher and can demonstrate leadership and service within the school or community and are a person of strong character.  Please access the application on Mrs. Harrington’s website.  See Mrs. Hammock or Mrs. Harrington if you have any problems accessing the form.

Lunch:   Fajita Chicken with Ultragrain Tortilla, Whole Grain Pizza, Ham & Cheese on Whole Grain Wrap

Sides:    Fresh Baby Carrots, Banana
